September 6, 2022

Call to order/Welcome/Attendees: Chris Sramek, Katie Joy, Chandra Walter, Jessica Hoffman,
Erica Norris, Josh Callahan, Katelyn Schmidt, Kelli Wagner, Suzanna Paneno, Jamie Benyshek,
Casey Bieker, Cecily Miller

Treasurer’s report: We've got about $42,000 in the account. We still have a bunch of activities to
pay for this year and some we have already paid for.

Principal feedback: The trash cans have been installed around the playground! Please help keep
our school clean and looking good. The sign in the front of the building was installed, but we are
still working on getting ahold of the software company so we can get it totally up and running.
Some teachers have requested new rolly carts to transport the entire grades equipment to
recess, along with some new equipment. They are going to get a list of items they want and
report back to us at the next meeting.

Teacher feedback: Ameritowne field trip has been fully funded again this year by Astra bank! A
pipe burst 2 days before school causing a flood in Miss Gottschalk’s class room and ruining all of
the indoor recess games. A big thanks to the Knoll Clinic for donating items to replace some
things that were lost. Home and school was also able to help cover some of the costs.

Other news:

¢Yearbook - Teachers, please continue to upload pictures of your students to the drive. Parents,
if you have pictures of a group of Roadrunners please email them

to info@roadrunnerparents.com and we will get them into a file to possibly place them in the
yearbook! 5th grade students will be designing the cover again.

¢Fall fundraiser - Started on September 6th. Order forms will be due on September 20th. Orders
can be placed online for family/friends that live out of town.

¢Picture day - September 23rd. We are looking for 1-2 volunteers from 8-11:30 to help keep the
kiddos in line and get them looking their best!

OMcTeacher night - September 29th from 5-8. Come help support our school and say hi to your
teachers!

¢Taco Shop gift cards - Purchase a $10 gift card and $3 per card sold goes directly back to
Roosevelt!

¢ Parent contact forms - Please fill them out! It helps us be able to get all the school information
to you.

O Teacher treats - This year we are trying things a little different. Each month is assigned to a
specific grade. Please bring enough treats for 60-80 staff members. Remember, this is a nut free
school.

¢Parent teacher conferences - Please sign up to bring sides/desserts/drinks for our staff. Home
and School will provide the meal one night and Mrs. Sramek the other night.

OFamily days - Will now be held once a month on early release days.

¢Home and School opportunities - If you are wanting to be a part of any of the activities that
H&S puts on throughout the year, please reach out to anyone on the committee. There are so
many areas in which we would love your help!!

Upcoming dates

¢Fall fundraiser - September 6th - 20th

OEarly release - September 14th

¢Picture day - September 23rd

OMcTeacher night - September 29th

<¢Popcorn Friday - September 30th

©No school - October 10th

Make sure to get it all these dates on your calendars!

Adjournment/Next meeting date: October 11th at 6:00 pm. Please come if you would be
interested in joining Home and School!
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